
David	&	Karen	Hanel	
100	Klinberg	Road		
Jindera	NSW	2642	
	
I	would	like	to	state	my	objections	to	the	Glenellen	Solar	farm	SSD-9550	for	the	
following	reasons	
	

§ The	close	proximity	of	this	development	to	the	proposed	Jindera	Solar	Farm			
will	cause	cumulative	effects	especially	to	neighbours	that	are	caught	in	the	
middle.	I	don’t	understand	why	these	developments	have	to	be	clustered	so	
closely	together.	
	

§ 84	residents	are	within	a	2	km	radius	the	impacts	this	will	cause	with	dust	
noise	and	traffic	is	huge	
	

§ The	consultation	process	has	not	been	good	enough	there	has	never	been		
public	consultation	with	either	of	the	solar	companies	
	

§ 11	ha	of	native	vegetation	and	trees	to	the	removed	is	heartbreaking		
	

§ The	access	to	the	development	site	is	a	narrow	dirt	road	which	goes	pass	a	lot	
of	neighbours.	

	
§ I	don’t	believe	that	this	development	should	be	considered	before	the	draft	

Riverina	Murray	Important	Agricultural	Land	Mapping	has	been	released	as	I	
know	that	a	lot	of	farms	have	put	in	submissions	to	get	this	map	updated	&	as	
such	their	land	could	fall	into	this	category.	We	need	to	protect	agricultural	
land.	

	
So	in	conclusion		I’m	not	against	renewables	just	strongly	disagree	with	large	scaled	
solar	developments	been	placed	in	this	area	were	our	Greater	Hume	Shire	Council	is	
actively	working	to	look	after	&	protect	agricultural	land.	
With	the	amount	of	large	scaled	solar	in	NSW	being	put	on	farmland	at	an	alarming	
rate	what	will	be	left	in	10	to	30	years?		
A	state	of	solar	panels	with	farmland	that	cannot	be	used	to	its	full	potential.	
	
	


